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STONEHAVEN AFTER SCHOOL CLUB
Illness Admissions Policy
Parents/Carers are required to follow the Health & safety guidelines stated below:
· You should not bring your child to activities in the Club when they are ill or showing signs of illness e.g. raised temperature, vomiting, diarrhoea etc.
· Your child should not attend any activity for 48 hours after all symptoms have disappeared. Tummy upsets and diarrhoea are easily spread so children should be completely over the illness before mixing with others.
· Staff will ask you to remove your child if they suspect there is an illness. This may be on you entering the facility, or if illness becomes apparent during a session, you will be contacted and expected to collect your child promptly.
· Chickenpox in children is considered a mild illness. To prevent spreading the infection, keep children off school and from club until all their spots have crusted over. Chickenpox is infectious from one to two days before the rash starts, until all the blisters have crusted over (usually five to six days after the start of the rash). Once all spots have crusted over a child can then return to school and club.
· Children who have conjunctivitis can still attend the Stonehaven After School Club if they have prescribed medication and have been using this for 24 hours, unless they are feeling particularly unwell. If there are a number of conjunctivitis cases at the SASC, you may be advised to keep them away until their infection has cleared up.
· Slapped cheek - Unless you or your child is feeling unwell, there’s no need to stay away from school or the SASC once the rash has developed, as the infection is no longer contagious by this point.  However, parent/carer’s must notify the SASC about the infection, so children who develop early symptoms can be spotted quickly and vulnerable people can be made aware that they may need to get medical advice, i.e women in the first trimester of pregnancy, slapped cheek is highly dangerous to them therefore SASC must be made aware of this to protect their staff.
· Head lice – Children with head lice can be an SASC once they have been treated for this. Should a child have identified head lice parents will be contacted to collect their child, they can return once treatment has been administered.
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